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31.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Fesia A. Davenport,

This letter is to express our concern regarding the current rent and associated 
charges for the property located at 525 West Avenue P-4 in the City of 
Palmdale.  

We are currently facing significant financial difficulties due to the high cost of 
rent. The current monthly charges of $13,545.60 are simply unsustainable for 
us. We believe the rent per square foot is also out of line with market rates in 
the area.

Therefore, we are requesting that you reconsider the Annual Rent Adjustment 
and reduce it to 3%. We believe this adjustment would be more in line with 
current economic realities and allow us to remain in the property without 
facing undue financial hardship. 

We would greatly appreciate the opportunity to discuss this matter further with 
you and explore potential solutions. Please contact us at your earliest 
convenience to schedule a meeting. 

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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